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The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation today announced the selection 

of Mrs. Mae Culp as Director of the Office of Equal Employment Opportunity for 

the FDIC, effective November 18, 1984. Mrs. Culp has been Acting Deputy 

Director of the Office of Equal Employment and Civil Rights for the Food and 

Drug Administration (FDA) since February 1980. She also was manager of the 

Federal Women's Program at the FDA during that period. 

At the FDIC she will be responsible for all equal employment opportunity 

activities, including the Federal Women's Program, the Hispanic Employment 

Program, the Selective Placement Program for the Handicapped, the Veterans 

Federal Employment Program, and other special employment emphasis programs. 

Margaret L. Egginton, Deputy to the FDIC Chairman, to whom Mrs. Culp 

will report, said: "Mrs. Culp has an outstanding record as a leader in the 

Federal Women's Program and in programs dealing with minority employment, 

employee health problems and similar concerns. She will provide sensitive, 

effective management of the equal employment opportunity programs at the FDIC." 

From June 1975 to February 1980 Mrs. Culp was Deputy EEO Officer for the 

National Institute on Alcoholism and Alcohol Abuse. Prior to that she was a 

personnel management specialist for the Public Health Service and also had 15 

years experience in the personnel field working for the U.S. Navy. 
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In 1984 she received the Outstanding Achievement Award from Federally 

Employed Women (FEW), and the Commissioner's Special Achievement Award from 

the food and Drug Administration. She also received a certificate of 

appreciation from Montgomery County, Maryland, for her two and one-half years 

service on the County Commission for Women. 

Mrs. Culp, 49, is a native of Oakland, California. She and her husband, 

Joseph, have two children. 
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